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On October 10, 2013, the Wilson Center’s Global Europe Program 
hosted a discussion on the future of the Eurozone. The event was 
moderated by Georg Mascolo, a public policy scholar and former 

editor-in-chief for Der Spiegel. The discussion focused on the 
problems the United States faces with the current government 

shutdown and debt ceiling crisis as well as steps the European Union 
must take to ensure further integration and stability for the common 

currency. 
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